SAFETY TIP

One key recommendation for clinics or providers is to
develop a sign for your waiting room that says: "IN THIS
CLINIC, WE RESPECT A PATIENT’S RIGHT TO
PRIVACY AND ALWAYS SEE PATIENTS
ALONE FOR SOME PORTION OF THEIR
VISIT". Having a clearly stated policy like this helps the
staff normalize the experience of seeing the patient alone
without a friend or family member.
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About Safer Futures

Oregon was awarded a 4-year grant from
the U.S. Department of Health and Human
Services, Office of Adolescent Health,
Pregnancy Assistance Fund. The federal
Pregnancy Assistance Fund is authorized
by The Patient Protection and Affordable
Care Act (Public Law 111-148; Affordable
Care Act) Sections 10211- 10214.

Tillamook has received 1 of the 4 grants
whose main strategies are:

1. Advocacy intervention,
accompaniment, and supportive
services provided by the on-site
advocate.

2. Case consultation, provider
training, and resources designed
to enhance medical response to
domestic violence (DV) survivors.

3. Capacity building efforts designed
to sustain the project beyond the
grant funding.

Tillamook County was chosen as one of
the four health care cohorts. Current
partners include:

¢ Tillamook County Women's
Resource Center

¢ Tillamook Family Health Centers
¢ Rinehart Clinic

¢ Healthy Families

Our Vision

The vision of the Safer Futures Project is to
create a safer, more harmonious community by
creating a sustainable, accessible and effective
partnership between the Tillamook County
Women's Resource Center and local
healthcare providers.

The Safer Futures project will serve pregnant
and parenting teens who are survivors of
intimate partner violence (IPV) through
furthering our understanding of what each
agency can provide to these survivors. The
Tillamook County Women's Resource Center
will work with partners to develop best
practices and to ensure continuity of services.

Desired Results

v"Increase safety

v" Improve public health
v" Universal education
v" Normalize screening

v' Promote holistic health and well-being
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